
197 €. FOURTH STREET @®NEW YORK, N.Y. 10009¢ ORegon 3-3800 

James Aronson, editor 

September 6, 1966 

Sylvia Meagher 
302 West l2th Street 
New York, New York 10014 

Dear Miss Meagher: 

It was good of you to take the trouble to write 
me and to set the record straight on the publicity on 

Mark Lane's book. As you noted, I did qualify my com- 
ment and I rather imagine that a person as diligent 
as yourself would have more information. As a matter 
of fact, I thought of you while writing the review but 
did not know how to reach you. I am glad to have your 

address. 

i was aware of the story about the film but I did 
not have the UPI story. Some time soon I may call on 

you for some guidance in our attempts to keep this fas- 

cinating story alive. 

yn Yours sincerely, 

bow GN. iw —, 
dames Aronson 


